Just a reminder: If you requested items from your locker, these items will be available for a drive-thru
pickup at Edsel Ford High School on Monday, June 1st from 12-2pm.

Cars will enter at the traffic light entrance to the student parking lot on Rotunda (by football field), and
will follow ONE WAY traffic. Pick-up will be at the gym doors by the student parking lot.

When picking up your items you must display your student name and student number on a sheet of
paper for us to see- you must also show a piece of ID with a picture to get your items. We cannot return
locker contents without proper ID. Parents must accompany students under 18. Students and parents
must stay in their cars at all times.

Anyone who is unable to come to pick up at this time will have to set up an appointment with our office
staff. All locker items not picked up by Friday, June 12th at noon will be discarded.
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